
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

     

 

          Friday 9th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,      
 

 

 
We have received an exciting invitation from our friends at Bishop Luffa to attend 

the primary matinee performance of Alice in Wonderland on Tuesday 27th 
February, alongside the other partnership schools. The show will start at 1:30pm 

with an approximate run time of 2 hours plus a short interval.  
 

Bishop Luffa have kindly offered the use of their mini busses to transport the 
children to the performance, however all children will need to be picked up from 

Bishop Luffa School once the performance has finished. Taking into consideration 
the run time and short interval, we would request that children are picked up from 

Bishop Luffa at 3:45pm. If you have any difficulty with picking up at this time and 
location, please do let us know in advance and we will try to find a way to help.  

 
No doubt this will be a fantastic afternoon and a brilliant opportunity for all 

partnership schools to come together to enjoy the talent on show! 

 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Mr J Worne 

 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 
 

Alice in Wonderland Performance @ Bishop Luffa– Tuesday 27th February 2024 
 

I confirm that I am happy for my child …………………………………………………….to attend 
the performance of Alice in Wonderland at Bishop Luffa.   

 
I confirm I am able to collect my child from Bishop Luffa School at 3:45pm 

 
 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………..……… 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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